
 
 
 
Due to upcoming program changes, Crossroads Outfitters will carry a limited stock of items set to be 
retired by the end of May. We are happy to facilitate orders for retiring items, pending national supply 
availability. Pre-payment may be required, as these items won't be returnable. Starting April 1, we 
won't accept returns on retiring items. Units are urged to review current inventories and plan for 
needed awards through May's end. While we expect to fulfill retired awards until May, restocking is 
impossible once supplier stocks are depleted. Please know the April 1 return deadline for the listed 
retiring items. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7125 Fall Creek Rd N | Indianapolis, IN 46256 | T 317-813-7125 F 317-813-7126 | crossroadsbsa.org 


